
 
Email 
From: Stanley A. Hutchinson CIV NG ORARNG 
June 13 2008 
To: John Lilly, DSL 
 
Classification:  UNCLASSIFIED 
Caveats: NONE 
 
John, 
 
I think the plan adequately covers OMD interests in the DSL parcel and 
I hadn't planned on sending anything more formal.  As a caveat, though, 
if we are successful in obtaining a new armory site along 19th Street, 
we would want to pursue a road easement to access the training lands we 
lease from BLM to the east...possibly along the fairgrounds southern 
boundary.?. 
 
From: Hutchison, Stanley A. CIV NG ORARNG 
[mailto:stanley.a.hutchison@ng.army.mil] 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2008 9:15 AM 
To: LILLY John 
Cc: Manson, Joanne CIV NG ORARNG; Rejzek, James J 1LT MIL NG ORARNG; 
Willeford, James P CIV NG ORARNG 
Subject: RE: S Redmond Tract and Redmond Armory Site (UNCLASSIFIED) 
 
Classification:  UNCLASSIFIED 
Caveats: NONE 
 
John, 
 
I met with General Rees last Thursday.  He expressed that siting a new 
armory on the DSL property along 19th Street is preferred to all other 
options that have been made available.  Instead of planning for a site 
large enough to accommodate future construction of a barracks building 
and a replacement facility for the maintenance activity currently 
located adjacent to the airport, he prefers a site for a stand alone 
armory.  So, instead of delineating a 20-acre parcel, we can get by 
with something in the neighborhood of 10-acres.  Hopefully, the members 
of the South Redmond Collaborative Planning Group will find this 
alternative more palatable. 
 
Please let me know if you have and questions or require additional 
information. 
 
Stan 
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